
 

           

    

Greetings to all Adams County Residents: 

The Adams County courthouse and other county offices will remain open during the 

regular hours of  8 a.m. – 5 p.m. until further notice.    

In order to minimize foot traffic, it is highly encouraged that our citizens utilize the online 

services that are available and call the offices to see if you can be assisted via telephone 

before making a personal visit.  Phone numbers and online services can be obtained 

through the website below. 

 

Also, the deadline for Homestead Exemption applications has been extended to May 1, 2020 

per proclamation from the Governor.  

 

All residents are also encouraged to register for the Code Red community notification 

system in order to stay further informed of important notices and information within 

Adams County.  Please share this message with all family, friends and acquaintances.  

Registration for Code Red should also be accessed through our website. 

 

Please visit our website at www.adamscountyms.net for online services, department 

information and Code Red registration.   

 

We are asking that all county residents be safe and smart during this crisis!  

 

With warmest regards and best wishes 

Joe Murray, 

 

 

Adams County Administrator           

Joe Murray – County Administrator 

Adams County, Mississippi 

Phone (601) 445-7934 

314 State Street 

Natchez, MS  39120 

Email: jmurray@adamscountyms.gov 
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